
  

 

In the interest of maintaining a civil society, the International Academy of Trial 

Lawyers unanimously adopts the following resolution: 

 

We, as an Academy, believe all assault weapons and high capacity magazines 

should be banned. The Academy also gives its undisputed support for the protests 

going on around the United States, including the March for Our Lives events, 

which demand that safety become a priority and that we end gun violence in our 

schools and communities.  

 

So resolved by unanimous vote of the Board of the International Academy of Trial 

Lawyers on Thursday, March 21, 2018. 


